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Ericatel
November 21st, 1994

Software Analysis Consultants Inc.
550 Parkside Dr, Unit C9
Waterloo, ontario

NaL 5V7

Dear sac,

I vanted to let you know that we are extremely pleased
with your "SAMY software and the support that goes with it. we
have now been a user of all the "SAM" modules for almost two
years. We can say confidently that we are a satisfied customer
and would buy the system again if we had to make that
decision.

We experienced improvements in efficiency and customer
service with use of the "SAMY. The software has bean a
tremendous tool for our branches and makes them wonder how
they got along without it in years past.

Your technical support staff have been responsive and
Jnowledgable. We continue to explore new uses for the system.
The numerous improvements and new features have added to the
usefulness of the system and given us confidence in the
ability of the software to contimue to meet our needs.

Thank you for a job well done. We look forward to a
continuing business relationship.

Yours truly,

e

Don Cooper, P.Eng, M.Eng
President





